Sent: 2/06/2020 3:51:28 PM

Subject: Local Planning Meeting 3 June DA2020/017

Dear Carly,

Our family lives at 91 Narrabeen Park Parade. We have just been informed of the proposed DA2020/0107 at 103 Narrabeen Park Pde. We fully appreciate that fellow residents at 103 Narrabeen Park Parade wish to have a garage at street level to alleviate parking problems and share the difficulties in negotiating driveways since we have lost on street parking on our beach side of the road. But the difficulties are mostly due to the foot traffic of people taking advantage of the beach vistas and enjoying the new pathway. Many years ago my parents along with their neighbors fought hard to protect the views for all to enjoy. We look forward to Council maintaining the current height restrictions.

During the past few months many more people that usual have had the opportunity to take advantage of the new safe walkway along Narrabeen Park Parade that Council has provided. Please keep the pathway vista beautiful for all to enjoy.

Kind regards
Jenny Murphy and Justin Hollis
91 Narrabeen Park Pde Mona Vale
0409 907 037
Jenny.Murphy@uts.edu.au

UTS CRICOS Provider Code: 00099F DISCLAIMER: This email message and any accompanying attachments may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this message or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of the University of Technology Sydney. Before opening any attachments, please check them for viruses and defects. Think. Green. Do. Please consider the environment before printing this email.